Class Teacher

Miss O'Hara

Thank you for your support,

waterproof coat.

The trip will now take place on Thursday 21st March. The arrangements will remain the same and dinner will be provided in school. On this day, please make sure you send your child into school in comfortable footwear and a

Due to poor weather conditions, 10H cancelled their trip to Mossley village on Tuesday.

Dear Parents,

15th March 2024



120670

Oldham

Chadderton

Víctoría Street



Víctoria Street Chi

Chadderton

Oldham (

OL9 OBY

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 ínfo@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk www.burnleybrow.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA, MA, PGCE

15th March 2024

Dear Parents,

Due to poor weather conditions, 10H cancelled their trip to Mossley village on Tuesday.

The trip will now take place on Thursday 21st March. The arrangements will remain the same and dinner will be provided in school. On this day, please make sure you send your child into school in comfortable footwear and a waterproof coat.

Thank you for your support,

Miss O'Hara

Class Teacher